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Centm lor Food Satety

The Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare of Japan — A notice
regarding arecall of " Anchor fifE 72 A7 = v K34 — ; Anchor
brand butter product by Shoei Foods Corporation in Japan due
to incorrect best before date labelling.

The
incident

Recal

Detail

The Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare of Japan — A notice
regarding arecall of " Anchor fiifE 72 A7 = v K34 — ; Anchor
brand butter product by Shoei Foods Corporation in Japan due
to incorrect best before date labelling.

led product:

B ProductName: Anchor it 72 A7 = KXY — (> 2) 7
w3E) 2279 AEiL/ Anchor Salted Grass-Fed Butter (Shrink
Wrapped) 2279 Refrigerated Product

Contents: 2279

Shape: Aluminum parchment paper packaging
JAN code: 4570012797015

Best before date: January 6, 2025

Importing country: New Zealand

B Reason for recall: Violation of the Food Labeling Act: The
expiration date on the bulk label should have been
November 15, 2024, but it was sold as January 6, 2025.

s of product being recalled are listed in the website of the

Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare of Japan.

Source

Website of the Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare of Japan (in
Japanese)
https://ifas.mhiw.go.jp/faspub/ link.do?2i=I0_S020502&p=RCL2024

02295

Website of the Consumer Affairs Agency, Government of Japan
(in Japanese)
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centre for Food Safety

https://www.recall.caa.go.jp/result/detaqil.php 2rcl=00000032835&

screenkbn=01

Position of
CFS

Information on product distribution outside Japan is not
available from the website of the Ministry of Health, Labour and
Welfare of Japan. The Centre for Food Safety (CFS) is
investigating whether the affected product has been imported
to Hong Kong and is contacting the relevant authority for
further information. Preliminary investigation did not identify
local sale or import of the affected product.

Acquisition of the product through online purchase or
international fravel cannot be excluded.

Consumers should discard the product and not consume it.
CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development
and take appropriate actions when necessary,

Investigation by CFS is ongoing.

Additional
information

NA
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